
Project News 

September 2023 
 
 

Stay updated  
www.noosa.qld.gov.au/disaster-recovery-2022-floods  
facebook.com/noosacouncil 

Contact us 
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Construction Notification –  
Kinmond Creek Road, Cootharaba 
Project summary 
Noosa Shire was significantly affected by the 
2022 rainfall and flooding event. Council is 
continuing its efforts across the Shire to 
reconstruct essential public assets such as 
roads and stormwater infrastructure. 
 
The water crossings near the property 
boundaries of numbers 62 and 88 were 
impacted significantly and reconstruction is 
required. The project team has now completed 
the necessary engineering and design work 
and has awarded the construction contract.  
 

Overview of works 
New culverts will be installed to help withstand 
possible future disaster events. This will 
require the road to be demolished, as well as 
suitable environmental controls be put in place. 
 
The construction program will include the use 
of heavy machinery, delivery of materials, 
demolition, and concreting works.   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Community impacts 
Works are scheduled to commence the week 
beginning 18 September and finish early 
December, weather permitting. 
 
Construction will mostly occur Monday to 
Friday from 6.30am to 5.30pm.  There will be 
typical construction noise during these times.   
 
Works will result in some traffic disruptions. 
Side-tracks will be constructed near the sites to 
allow for continued traffic access. Traffic 
control will also be used at times to stop 
motorists for short periods. Please ensure all 
traffic signs and instructions are followed to 
ensure the safety of all road users and 
construction workers. 

 

 
 

Funding 
The flood recovery effort for Noosa Council is 
jointly funded by the Commonwealth-State 
Disaster Recovery Funding Arrangements. 
 Damaged culvert near #62 

Damaged culvert nearby #88 

Council appreciates the ongoing patience and support from the community as the 
reconstruction program continues. 


